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July 15,2013

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 1

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
2100 Renaissance Blvd. Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Reference: License No.: 06-08349-04

Dear Mr. Gallaghar,

I am writing this letter in response to your telephone conversation with Jennifer Tyrian
on July 15,2013,

We are requesting that you approve Dr. Peter Lee to our license as an authorized user for
35.100 and 35.200. In addition, please continue the review of Dr. Lee for authorized use
of 35.300. We are aware that additional lnformatlon has been requested, before the
35.300 use can be approved.

Please contact Jennifer Tyrian, Manager, Diagnostic Services at (860) 496-6552, if you
have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Y/

Daniel J. McIntyre
President, CEO
Charlotte Hungerford Hospital
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